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WBM Announces Construction of the Company’s Latest State of the 
Art Technology Campus

New Location Set for the Regina, SK. Harbour Landing Development Overlooking YQR.

WBM Technologies today announced approval for plans to build a new State of the Art Technology campus in
Regina, SK. The finalized plans call for a striking multi storey complex, featuring an expansive plaza for team
collaboration, purpose built technical labs and pre-flight areas, warehousing and logistics facilities, and a 24x7x365
glass operations center with views over the city skyline and Regina International Airport.

Groundbreaking is slated to occur immediately, with a move in date set for December of 2018.

“The investment in Regina is something we couldn’t be more excited about. The city is an amazing place to live and
work, and we believe it holds a special opportunity for our organization to grow around great people and the great
clients we get to work with everyday.” stated WBM President JoeAnne Hardy. “This is an important investment for us
in getting another step closer to our goal of creating a world class technology solutions organization, and in proving
that we can do it right here in the heart of Western Canada.”
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